

Fabians Way, Henfield, West Sussex, BN5 9PU

T: 01273 492447

E: office@stpetershenfield.org.uk www.stpetershenfield.org.uk

Thursday 11th September 2025

Dear Y6 Parents and Carers,

With SATs taking place in May, we are aware that many parents and carers are keen to support their children in the best possible way. For the last number of years, we have used CGP SATs Revision books, which have had lots of positive feedback from parents and pupils.

Having seen a wide range of published materials for children taking SATS, we do consider these particular books a worthwhile buy, as they give them good examples of practice questions and are also great value for money.

CGP are selling the KS2 SATs English and Maths books at a reduced price to school for just **£5.85** for both books. (If these books were to be purchased by parents, the cost would be much higher).

We appreciate that some families might find it difficult to contribute all or part of the sum. If you are in such a position, please contact Mrs Maurice in confidence to discuss the matter.

Please make payment via ParentPay no later than Friday 31st October. The books will be given to the children once we have received them, along with a timetable showing which pages the children need to complete as homework each week. These will then be marked together in class.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Goodenough & Mrs Flood-Murphy
Year 6 Teachers

